
VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice is given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning and Zoning Commission 
of the Village of Innsbrook at 5:00 p.m. Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at Village Hall, 1835 
Highway F, Innsbrook, Missouri, to consider a request from Innsbrook Corporation for an 
Amended Innsbrook Estates Plat 104 in accordance with Section 10.4.3 for land described as 
follows:  
 

A TRACT OF LAND BEING PART OF THE SOUTHWEST QUARTER OF SECTION 18 AND 
LOT 2805 THRU 2813 OF “INNSBROOK ESTATES PLAT 104” SLIDE “E”, PAGES 361-
364, TOWNSHIP 46 NORTH, RANGE 1 WEST OF THE FIFTH PRINCIPAL MERIDIAN, 
VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK, WARRANT COUNTY, MISSOURI. 

All interested parties are invited to appear and be heard at the time and date of said Public 
Hearing or to submit written comments to the Planning & Zoning Commission prior to the 
time and date of said hearing. 

Notice given this 14th day of September, 2023. 

Carla Ayala 
Village Administrator/Clerk 


